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Friday 13th December 2024 

 

Swimming Contributions 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Thank you to everyone who has contributed towards the cost of swimming this term. The pool is an 

important part of our provision for the children and we simply could not run it without your help. We receive 

no additional funding for the pool and must manage our limited funds carefully to ensure we continue to 

provide an outstanding experience for the children. 

Other schools without their own pool must send their children across town to other pools, which takes time 

away from learning and is difficult to provide year-round due to the costs involved. At West Leigh, we are 

fortunate to offer weekly swimming lessons from Year 1 to Year 6 because we have a pool on-site. I hope 

you agree that this is an invaluable resource. 

We understand that budgets are tight for many of us at the moment, and we do everything possible to keep 

costs down. Lessons cost just over £1 per week, which is remarkably good value. 

With the new term approaching, could I please ask for contributions to be made via ParentPay. If you are 

experiencing financial difficulties and cannot contribute, please let us know. We are always keen to work 

with families and support you in any way possible. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr M Aggus  

Principal 


